ANIMAL TAGS

Please remember, May is the month in which to renew your city pet tags. All dogs and cats must be registered at the city building. The cost is \$5.00 per pet. There is a limit of five pets per household. As the weather warms, pets spend more time outdoors. We ask that you please be courteous of your neighbors by keeping pets in their own yard and any dog barking to a minimum. Please obey the leash law and clean up after pets during walks.

VEHICLE TAGS

As many of you are already aware, the city has been selling vehicle tags at the city building located at 1106 Amsterdam Road. This replaces the \$12.00 that used to be paid to the Kenton County Clerk upon registration of your vehicle. The cost for each tag, which is affixed to the license plate, is \$15.00 per vehicle and will be due every year during the month of February. Money generated from the sale of the tags will go to the upkeep of the city streets. All residents of the city must have a tag for their vehicles even if the vehicle is leased through your company and/or if you have out of state plates. If paying by mail, please include your vehicle's year, make, model and license plate number along with a self addressed stamped envelope so that the clerks can return your tag by mail. As of March 1st, a \$20 late fee has been added to the cost of the tags. Citations will also be issued to those who do not have their cars registered. The citation fine for not displaying your vehicle tag is \$25.00. If the citation is not paid within 7 days, the fine is doubled with a \$10.00 administration fee added. Please note; you may be cited every day you are in violation and your vehicle may also be towed.

RECYCLING IN PARK HILLS

It seems as if everyone is "Going Green" and we would like Park Hills to be no exception. Recycling is important by keeping garbage out of landfills and providing a better future for our children. Park Hills encourages its residents to recycle and makes it a part of our weekly trash removal. Recycled items can be placed in the Rumpke "Red Bin" which can be picked up at the city building. There is a limit of one bin per household. If you have more recycled items than can fit in the bin, the clerks can give you stickers which are placed on separate trash containers. Please make sure your red bin is placed next to this container as this is a signal to the Rumpke driver that you have recycled items to be picked up. Please ask for a list of items which are recyclable from the City Clerk so that nothing goes into the bin that shouldn't.